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/ N Commonwealth Edison
[ --- / ons First Nntiotti Ptt:2. Chicago. Ilknois
(O } Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767
g j- Chicago Illinois 6n690'

[
October 20, 1981 ,4%
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Mr. Harold K. Denton, Director p ~.~-
.

Office of Nuclear Reactnr Regulation Q Ic 7
J.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ITO. /g /-Washington, DC 20555 /

Subject: Generating Stations Emergency Plan /h. 'I
Byron Station Units 1 and 2
NRC Docket Nos. 50-454 and 50-455

References (a): December 31, 1980, letter from
L. O. DelGeorge to H. R. Denton.

(b): March 27, 1981, letter from
L. O. DelGeorge to H. R. Denton.

Dear Mr. Denton:

Enclosed are fif teen (15) uncontrolled copies of the Byron
Site-Specific Annex to the Commonwealth Edison Generating Stations
Emergency Plan (GSEP) provided in reference (b). Controlled copies
of this annex will be incorporated into the next major revision of
GSEP which is to be submitted to the NRC in early 1982.

Please address questions regarding this matter to this
office.

Very truly yours,

T / | h!.sm <
T. R. Tramm

Nuclear Licensing Administrator
_

$nclosure: " Byron Station Emergency Plar Annex,"
October 1981, Revision 0)

cc: Director of Inspection and Enforcement - Region III
(w/3 copies of Enclosure)
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